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Deputy David Cullinane 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
15th March, 2022 
 
PQ 13417/22 To ask the Minister for Health the amount raised by charges in minor injury 
units in each of the yeas 2010 to 2021 and to date in 2022 by unit; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter. -David Cullinane 
 
PQ 13418/22 To ask the Minister for Health the estimated cost of abolishing the charge for 
accessing minor injury units; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -David 
Cullinane 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
I am advised by HSE Finance that the information you have requested with respect to 
charges in minor injury units is not available as the financial systems cannot provide the 
level of detail requested.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Carol Ivory 
General Manager 
Acute Operation 


